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Webinar Description: 
Trauma is a near universal experience of individuals who seek assistance 
from providers. Addressing trauma is now the expectation, not the 
exception, in primary care. It is equally vital that we understand and build 
resilience in conjunction with understanding the impact of trauma. Trauma-
Informed primary care settings can help establish more appropriate and 
effective care utilization patterns among individuals with trauma histories. 
The benefits of creating trauma-informed environments include creating 
safer spaces for staff, improving clinical decision-making by equipping 
providers to identify and respond to trauma and building collaborative care 
networks to increase providers’ capacity to address holistic needs. 
Implementing a trauma-informed approach also aligns with and supports 
existing health care transformation efforts, including integrating primary care 
and behavioral health services.  
 
This project is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of 
Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling $1.48 million dollars. The contents are those of the 
author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. 

Government. For more information, please visit HRSA.gov. 
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For more information please 
contact: Dyan Walsh at 
dyan.walsh@maine.edu 

Workshop Objectives: 

• Explore the principles of 
being trauma-informed and 
change concepts needed to 
implement in primary care 
settings. 

• Identify resilience-oriented 
trauma-informed ways to 
intervene with all those we 
serve and serve with. 

• Understand key strategies for 
implementing this approach. 

 

 

The University of Maine is an EEO/AA employer and does not discriminate on the grounds of race, color, religion, sex, 
sexual orientation, transgender status, gender expression, national origin, citizenship status, age, disability, genetic 
information or veteran’s status in employment, education, and all other programs and activities. The following person 
has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies:  Director of Equal Opportunity, 101 
North Stevens Hall, University of Maine, Orono, ME  04469-5754, 207.581.1226, TTY 711 (Maine Relay System). 

 

https://maine.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_3xwDo5mRR3-hqzH0vuyHYg

